
Would you like to be a substitute 
professional ? 

   

 

 

Please join us on July 28, 2021 at 3 pm for more 
information about this important job. 

Where?  
Professional Learning Center 

6351 Blvd. 26 
North Richland Hills, Texas 76180 

There will be a short presentation followed by a chance for 
you to ask questions.  

 


